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Docket No. 40-2061

Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation
ATTN: Dr. John C. Stauter

Director of Nuclear
Licensing and Regulation

Kerr-McGee Center
Oklahoma City, OK 73125

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by A. G. Januska of
this office on June 2, 3, and 5, 1986, of activities at Kerr-McGee West Chicago
Project authorized by NRC License No. STA-583 and to the discussion of our
findings with Messrs. Korbe,llarris and Krippel at the conclusion of the
inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

8607070151 860626 i

PDR ADOCK 04002061
C PDH '

W. D. Shafer, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 40-2061/86001(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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Kerr-McGee Chemical Corporation 2 JUN 2 6.1986

Distribution

cc w/ enclosure:
I. Denny, Manager

Special Projects
W. Harris, Project Manager
W. T. Crow, UFLB
W. A. Nixon, UFLB
P. G. Bollwerk, Office of

General Counsel
L. N._Cuoco, Office of the

Executive Legal Director
DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Anne Rapkin, Office of the

Illinois Attorney General
Illinois Department of

Nuclear Safety
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